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Townsend, Erle

From: stefan Bergill <Stefan.Bergill@patagonia.com>

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 9:38 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

DEP, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for the proposal to adopt Advanced Clean Car II standards starting with model 

year 2028. 

Climate Change is wreaking havic with the Maine coastline and adotping EV's faster is one of the ways we can help 

mitigate this. My family is now fully electric in our vehichles and I hope you will make it easier for other ME's to make 

the same choice.  

 

I strongly urge the Board of Environmental Protection to adopt the proposed ACCII standards which will save Mainers 

money, reduce harmful air pollution, and aid in Maine's efforts to tackle climate change. 

 

Best Regards, 

Stefan Bergill  

 

Sincerely, 

stefan Bergill 

171 River Rd 

Woolwich, ME 04579 


